
   

  
  

Man suspected of killing two men in southeast Moscow detained

  

The investigating bodies of the Moscow Main Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative
Committee have opened a criminal investigation in a crime under part 2 of article 105 of the RF
Penal Code (murder of two or more people).

According to investigators, in the morning of 18 January 2016, a 52-year-old man shot the CEO and
deputy CEO of a company he used to be employed at in Vavilov street in Moscow from a hunting
rifle. The two men died at the scene.

At present, the suspect has been detained and is being interviewed to find out all the details of the
crime. The investigation is ongoing. 
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